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LEARNING FESTIVAL. 

The Primary 6 Woodgrovians returned to school in Term 3, kickir.1g off three days 
of engaging and exciting activities as part of the Learning Festival. They had the 
opportunity to build a solar-powered light and write letters to children living in 
areas affected by extreme energy poverty, deepening their global & social 
awareness. The festival also included goal-setting activities, where students 
wrote their personal goals on their level paper aeroplanes, and 
participated in golf lessons through the Sports Enrichment Programme. 
Additionally, the P6 Woodgrovians embarked on a discovery trail at Gardens 
by the Bay, enriching their understanding of the Social Studies 
curriculum, which covers 'Appreciating Singapore, the Region, and the World 
We Live In,' as well as the Science concept of 'Diversity.' 
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